
Newsletter no 4 for August/September 2024 
Another very busy month. Here’s the summary and look-ahead: 
 
Previously: 

 Saturday, August 10 – the HorseRaces were back with 33 participants (11 teams).  A 
great time was had by all and hopefully this event will be repeated next season. 

 Saturday, August 17 and Sunday, August 18 was our Club Championship.  Women’s 
Club Champion was Pam Yakabuskie and the Men’s Champion was Mike Hogue. 
Congrats to all participants! 

 Week of August 19-26 saw the men engaged in number of area tournaments.  Thanks to 
the players and organizers of these events: 

 Ashley-Brown Seniors Tournament hosted by Deep River where the 
Deep River team came away with a one shot victory over Pembroke to 
claim the Ashley Brown title. 

 Fraser Cup at Mississippi Golf Club 
 Longpre Cup hosted by Deep River 
 Quatrochhi Cup at Pembroke Golf Club 
 Senior Men’s Intersectionals at Whitetail Golf Club 

 Sunday, August 25 was the O’Brien Cup for Women at Sand Point Golf Club in Arnprior. 
Thank you to the team for representing our Club so well. 

 Juniors – Our young members have also wrapped up another successful season of 
lessons and competitions with over 50 students registered for the Wednesday sessions 
with Drew. After eight weeks, Kaden Rousselle & Gavin Christian accumulated top 
points for attendance, dedication and skills with Gavin taking home the “Paul Jay 
Memorial Plaque” for 2024 in a close putt-off. Congrats to all the 2024 junior golfers and 
a worthy thanks to Drew and the dedicated volunteers and family members who make 
the program a success year after year.  

Upcoming Events: 
 Tuesday, September 3 is the Senior Women’s Intersectionals at Lac St. Marie.  Good 

luck to our team at this event. 
 Saturday and Sunday, September 7 and 8 is the Gordon Cup at Sand Point Golf Club. 

Good luck to our men’s team over this weekend. 
 Sunday, September 8 is the Pink Ball Women’s Tournament sponsored by Deep in 

Fashion.  This is a 4 –person, 18hole team event starting at 1pm. Lots of fun and prizes.  
 Tuesday, September 10 is the Senior Women’s Valumart tournament.  10am tee times; 

cost is $5. 
 Friday, September 13 is the Glow Ball Fundraiser.  This is a night golf event with a dinner 

beforehand. 
 Sunday, September 15 is the Women’s Closing with afternoon tee times. More details 

to come. 
 Sunday, September 22 is the Men’s Closing 5-man Scramble.  More details to come. 



 Sunday, September 29 is our Annual General Meeting/Election of New Board.  Prior to 
the meeting at 2pm, we will hold a fun putting competition at 12:30pm.  Look for more 
details in the coming days. 

 Monday, October 14 will see the Cross-Country return again (this involves playing the 
course “backwards”) with a shotgun start at 11am, followed by a casual lunch provided 
by The Turn. We will be accepting donations for the Foodbank; monetary donations go 
the furthest 

 
Words from our Greens Staff 

 With our student returning to school, the bunkers may receive a bit less tender 
loving care! Players can therefore lift, rake and replace balls in sand traps.   


